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Hello! 

  
I wanted to reach out and let you know that I have left the Chancellor’s Office and have begun a 
seven month interim role as Vice President of Administrative Services at Cosumnes River College 
on a reverse Interjurisdictional Exchange from the Chancellor’s Office.  I am very excited for this 
opportunity to return back to my Finance/Administration roots and work once again at a college.   
  
You are one of the special ones I have had the privilege to work with over the last four and half 
years on this experiment called the Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative.  Thank you 
for your wise counsel and collegial participation to lay the foundation for system wide assistance 
and support.  Building on the appreciative inquiry theory of change, we set in motion new 
systemwide strategies of support to advance student achievement and operational 
effectiveness.   
  
Thank you for the innumerable ways that you sustained our efforts, I am eternally grateful for 
the support you provided.  I look forward to running into you in other circles supporting our 
colleges and students (my new contact information below). 
  
With much gratitude! 
  
  
Theresa D. Tena 
Interim Vice President Administrative Services 
Cosumnes River College 
Office 916 691-7252 
Cell 916 205-7904 
Theresa.Tena@crc.losrios.edu 
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